
TDK-Lambda Americas Inc. 
401 Mile of Cars Way, Suite 325 
National City, CA  91950 USA 
https://us.tdk-lambda.com/lp

February 18, 2020 

Re: Obsolescence of L-DIN30 HK-A series DIN rail bracket 

Dear Valued Customer / Partner, 

TDK-Lambda obsoleted the HK-A series in 2016. The inventory of the corresponding DIN rail 
bracket, part number L-DIN30, is now down to 200 pieces and we are offering a last time buy 
(while stocks last) until June 30th, 2020 with a last time ship date of September 30th. 

The HK-A series was replaced by the HWS-A series which has its own series of brackets 
(DIN01 through DIN02A). 

Please understand that these orders would be non-cancelable, non-returnable and cannot be 
counted towards future stock rotations. 

Please contact our technical support for additional information. 1-800-526-2324 or email 
lambda.techsupport@us.tdk-lambda.com 

Tom Tillman 
Director of Marketing 


